
From: Cynthia Roubik <Cynthia.Roubik@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 5:52 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Ethics disclosure for travel 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I've returned from my trip, so this is notification within 10 days of my return. I travelled in my 
official capacity to Paris, France, as part of the global practicum for the Civic Leadership 
Academy (CLA) organized by the University of Chicago's Center for Effective Government. I 
travelled from February 19-25th.  The CLA program paid for the airfare, hotel accommodations, 
almost all of the meals and all of the transportation. During the entire trip, I paid for one lunch 
and one dinner meal for myself.    
 
Cindy Chan Roubik | Acting Deputy Commissioner 
City of Chicago | Department of Planning and Development (DPD) 
Cynthia.Roubik@cityofchicago.org               Office: (312) 744-0012            
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